
We had an amazing first Forest School 
session! 

We all put on our wet weather gear so 
we could explore the whole area moving 

through the bushes and trees and 
sitting in the hut.

If your child has any upcoming 
medical appointments in school time 

please request an absence form to fill 
in. 

When sending this back please also 
attach proof of the appointment 

through a printed copy or email to 
the office.

Next week we will be starting Food 
Explorers before our snack time.

All children will be given a small pot of 
food to look at, touch, smell and taste 

if they want to. These foods will 
change so that the children have the 

opportunity to explore different 
textures. After this they will have 

their usual snack time.


